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Art Night 

  
Art night is TONIGHT!!! 

  
April 15th 

6:00 to 8:00 pm 
  
  

This year’s theme is "Art of the Rail.”  All of the projects and activities coordinate with the 150th anniversary of 
the Golden Spike Ceremony and the completion of the Transcontinental Railroad.  We hope it will be a fun and 

educational night as we help commemorate this monumental event and upcoming celebration.   It all takes 
place tonight from 6:00-8:00 PM.  As always, wear your best art making clothes because we will try to get 

messy.   
Hope to see you there! 

  
  

YEARBOOK and END OF YEAR VIDEO PICTURES NEEDED! 
  

Calling all parents!!! We all carry around cameras on a daily basis. In this day and age we are all 
photographers right??? We are in the process of gathering photos for the school yearbook and year end video. 

Kevin Keller has provided a quick and easy link to upload these photos to be used for those projects. If you 
have come to events, programs, parties, plays or volunteered for any reason, we want those documented 

moments! Please follow the link below to upload images: 
  

bit.ly/CRAphoto 
  

From there, you can click on a specific event, or teacher folder to upload photos. Please include individual 
class party pictures in that specific teacher's folder.  

YOU DO NOT NEED A DROPBOX ACCOUNT IN ORDER TO UPLOAD PHOTOS! 
  
  

CRA Night Out at California Pizza Kitchen 
  

Our monthly CRA Night Out will be Tuesday, April 23rd. California Pizza Kitchen will be donating a portion of 
sales done from THE ENTIRE DAY to our school. Make sure you let them know you are with Canyon Rim 

Academy. Should be a fun night to socialize with parents and students of the school, and help us earn some 
money in the process! 

  
  

Canyon Rim Annual 5K 
  

We are excited to announce our upcoming 5K! Permits are in place, and we have partnered with some 
amazing sponsors. It will be held on  

  
Friday, May 10th at 5:00 pm.  

  
Our amazing mascot, Soarin the Falcon, will be entering, and running the race this year.  He has started 

training and wants to challenge all of you to do the same!  We invite all students and family members to come  
"RACE THE BIRD"! 

This event will be a great way to set a goal, train, and come do something that encourages personal growth. 
  

Post-race snacks will be provided along with music, and mingling. Mark your calendars,  and start training now! 
Should be a fun evening! 

  

http://bit.ly/CRAphoto


  

Amazon Purchases 
  

You can earn money for our school by adding one small step into your online purchases! Canyon Rim 
Academy is registered as an affiliate Amazon.com which means that any link to Amazon.com through our 

school website is tracked. We will be compensated a percentage of all sales that are completed through that 
link. 

  
1. Before you purchase anything on Amazon, visit www.canyonrimacademy.com. 
2. Click on the Amazon.com icon on the right side of the page. 
3. Complete your purchase. 

  
  
 

http://www.canyonrimacademy.com/

